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ISSUE: 2025-2026 STATE BUDGET 

As many of us have said many times, it ignores the economic and fiscal warnings on the horizon

and keeps on increasing government spending like there's no tomorrow.

Senator O'Mara offers his weekly perspective on many of the key challenges and issues facing the Legislature.
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